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LEVEL 1 – INFORMATION ADVISORY  

January 30, 2025 

 

Potential Elevated Flare Due to Planned Scheduled Maintenance 
 

The Burnaby Refinery is preparing for its planned scheduled maintenance. Process units will be brought 
offline starting Friday, January 31st over the course of several days in preparation for the maintenance 
work. During this time, nearby residents may notice increased flaring and potential noise. Traffic 
management plans are in place to mitigate any potential impacts to the community.  

The Refinery is committed to safe, reliable and efficient operations. All safety and environmental 
protocols are being followed, and all required regulators and stakeholders have been notified.  

For more information, please contact our Community Relations team at CommunityBC@parkland.ca or 
604-257-4040. 

Nick Middleton, Director of Operations 
Parkland Refining B.C. Ltd.  
 


